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Research Analysis 

 

SB439 mandates that the two recommending physicians for minors seeking medical marijuana 

cannot practice at the same physical location, and at least one of these physicians must confirm 

that the minor applicant has been under their care or referred by a physician who has provided 

care for the minor for a minimum of one year, or five years if the minor has only received 

telemedicine consultations. 

 

Prepared By: Stefne Miller 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 439 states that the 2 recommending physicians as it relates to medical marijuana for minors 

may not be located at the same physical address. At least 1 of the physicians must also state that 

the minor applicant has been under the care of the physician or referred to by a physician who 

has cared for the minor for not less than 1 year, or not less than 5 years if the minor patient has 

only been seen by the physician through telemedicine. No fiscal impact is anticipated.  

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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